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Friday 11th September 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We have come to the end of our first week back for Years 4, 5 and 6 and it has been wonderful to see 

the children’s smiling faces every day! 

 

Thank you very much for your support in getting the children to school at the right time and collecting 

them promptly. This has been a great help. We have a few reminders below which would help even 

further: 

• Please remember that cars should not be parked on the pavements, across driveways, or on 

the yellow zigzags outside the school gates. The safety of our pupils is paramount and 

inconsiderate parking causes unnecessary risks. 

 

● In accordance with government guidelines could we also remind all parents/carers to socially 

distance whilst waiting outside the gates. 

 

● Fresh fruit snacks are encouraged for morning break and also for mid-afternoon. 

 

● Please ensure your child brings a filled, named water bottle to school every day. 

 

Thank you very much for cooperation. We look forward to seeing you all again next week and 

welcoming our new Year 3 children. 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

The Park Hill Junior Leadership Team 

 

Stanhope Road 

Croydon 
CR0 5NS 

Tel: 020 8686 8623 
Head Teacher: Mrs A. Pratt 
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